
Mike Wantland Nominated as Neah-Kah-Nie High 

School Volunteer of the Month… 

 

Mike has been working as a volunteer Basketball 

coach this year, stepping in with a weight training 

program for players as well. He is chalk full of ideas 

and he literally puts his money where his mouth is 

by gathering and seeking donated healthy snacks 

for the kids involved in after school sports.  Mike also 

has a lot of amazing connections, recently sharing 

with me that he has received a commitment from 

folks at the NW Softball Academy to come and 

provide a free clinic this spring.  We are excited to 

have Mike’s energy on our side and anticipate a 

continuing and beneficial partnership! 

 


